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April 16, 2020 
 
Dear Owners/Residents- 
 
The Board is doing its part to limit the risk of the virus spreading and 
contamination within the community. Some reminders below to help 
with living in a community. 

 We ask that you continue to be mindful when using the 
common area gates or doors, that your hands are 
clean/sanitized or wear gloves. Please remember social 
distancing is required, which is a minimum of 6’ apart. 

 Per the City of Long Beach Health and Human services as well 
as county guidelines, we are requesting that face coverings be 
worn while in the common area. 

 We understand that schools are not in session and home 
schooling is the new normal. We do want to remind everyone 
that The Fountain’s rules are still in effect, and therefore streets 
are for vehicles and not for bikes/scooters, and skateboards. 
This is for the safety of all residents. There are many more 
delivery type vehicles using The Fountain’s streets and are 
unsure of unit locations, thus not paying attention, which could 
be a concern if residents are using the streets for play.  

 We are going to postpone the Annual Election until we have a 
date that will work for that type of meeting.  

 Trash disposal-With more people home and receiving more 
boxes by mail/delivery, it’s vital that everyone breakdown their 
boxes and utilize the recycle bin properly. 

 
We truly appreciate your cooperation and we thank you for your 
continued support and please stay healthy and safe.  
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